
Albany Township Recreation Board

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday June 3rd 2024, at 7:35

Members Present:  Lucy Muth, Stephen Hamm, and Renee Olszewski, Steve Wade, 

Members Absent: Sandra Wessner

The Board Member are as Follows:

Stephen Hamm- Chairman

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman

Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Meeting Adjourned at 8:44pm

Next Meeting July 1st, 2024

Submitted by Renee Olszewski- Secretary

Land gift is currently having a title search done
Hawk mountain gave us a discount on a bunch of plants for $200
Sprayed Thistle 
Looking to submit to the Gilmore grant. Submitting 2 one for benches and one for purple 
Martin house
Girl Scouts looking to build bat houses for their silver award


